
June 2nd, 2022 

Re:  Hain Celestial Canada Portfolio Update 

To Our Valued Customer: 

Due to the extreme macro inflation impacting our industry, Hain Celestial Canada will be executing a 
pricing action on multiple brands/segments of our portfolio with shipments effective August 29th, 
2022.  

The price changes will be effective for all orders shipped/picked up/invoiced on or after August 29th, 
2022. All orders shipped/picked up/invoiced through August 28th, 2022, will be invoiced at the current 
list price. 

Thank you again for your support of Hain Celestial Canada.  We sincerely appreciate your partnership 
and look forward to your continued support. 

If you have any questions, please contact your local Hain Celestial Canada Representative.  As always, 
our Customer Service team is available to assist you.  

Regards, 

David Johnston 
General Manager Canada 




